
Office of the Hunter College Senate
Telephone (212) 772-4200
Facsimile (212) 772-4206

23 August 2012

TO: Members of the Hunter College Senate

FM: Senate Administrative Committee

RE: Cancellation of September 5th Senate Meeting

Please note that the September 5th Senate meeting will not be held. The next meeting for
this semester will be held on Wednesday, 19 September 2012, from 3:30PM to 5:25 PM
in Room W714. The agenda and material to be considered at the next meeting will
follow.
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